
WHAT’S ON IN Indonesian 

End of Year Snapshot 
As Term 4 comes to a close, we reflect on a truly 

unforgettable 2021. Although they have faced many 

challenges and constant changes, our amazing 

students at Wandin North Primary School have 

continued to thrive. It has been another fantastic 

year of learning 

Indonesian.  
 

Prep students 

have learnt 

about native 

Indonesian 

animals such as 

the orangutan 

and the Komodo 

dragon. They 

have been 

describing 

animals using 

colours.  

Grade 1 and 2 

students have 

been busy learning about body parts. They have 

brainstormed ways to remember the words using 

letter and sound connections. The students have 

also learnt 

the song, 

’Kepala, 

Bahu, Lutut, 

Kaki’, which 

is the 

Indonesian 

version of 

’Heads, 

Students in Grade 3 and 4 

have recently explored 

Transportasi. They have 

become familiar with the 

vocabulary for transport 

and have read texts to 

further their understanding. The students have 

enjoyed learning about the becak (cycle rickshaw) and 

the bajaj (auto rickshaw) - traditional and very unique 

modes of transport 

from Indonesia.  

Grade 5 and 6 

students have 

recently presented 

role-play scenarios set in a ’pasar’ (market). They have 

worked hard to create scripts and have had fun 

practising their speeches. The students have also 

enjoyed creating Christmas craft such as these ‘Batik 

Baubles’. 

I would like to extend a huge thank you to all 

students and families for your ongoing support of 

the Indonesian program.  

Selamat Liburan / Selamat Natal / Selamat Tahun Baru!  


